## SEK INTERLOCAL#637

February 25, 2015

The PDC committee met on February 25, 2015 at the SEK Interlocal #637. Members present were Daria Condon, Sheena Parks, Rhonda Bradshaw, Brenda Marshall, Charlene Strong, Debbie Christman, Kelli Hendrickson, Greg Kubler, Dan Duling and Jennifer Thompson.

As of this date the PDC fund balance is negative - \$1.88.

The committee reviewed requests for points and attendance.

Discussion about the Greenbush on Demand Programs. It was decided by the committee that these courses are to be done on an individual's personal time and not school time. There will be no professional leave approved and no subs. These courses will not be submitted for the tuition pool.

The next meeting is scheduled for March 11.

Respectfully submitted

Debbie Skahan

**PDC Secretary**